
May 13, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Paul L. Hoch 

1525 Acton St. 

Berkeley, CA 94702 

 

Dear Paul: 

 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter of May 8, 1996.  I will pass it along to the appropriate 

staff members, along with the materials that you have previously sent to us. 

 

As always, thank you for your time and efforts. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director 


